
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 18, 2020. 

Re: InspeXion 7.x 

Sciemetric is discontinuing the general availability of InspeXion 7.x test software for the System 300 and sigPOD product 
families, as a result from the obsolescence of Microsoft Windows 7/XP operating systems. The intent of this notice is to 
inform our valued customers of the discontinuation and alternative products to meet your requirements.  

Customers may, at their discretion, choose to purchase and migrate to the latest, fully supported version of the test 
software which is InspeXion 8. Please note that older Sciemetric systems may not be able to support the new version 
without a system upgrade or replacement, and application software will also require upgrading. 

 

Key Dates 

Product Discontinuation Notice December 18, 2020 

Last Time Buy March 31, 2021 
Warranty / Technical Support until As per Terms and Conditions* 

* Customer service is a Sciemetric priority. Please note that while Sciemetric will endeavor to continue supporting legacy systems beyond the dates noted 
above, this support will be provided on a best-efforts basis. 

 

More Information 

Please contact your Sciemetric sales representative, call us directly at 1-877-581-0112 or email 

inquiries@sciemetric.com for more information.  

 
Visit https://www.sciemetric.com/process-monitoring/ for more information on our available product offerings. 
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